
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE ON PROCESSING TIME                                                                   
FOR MALAYSIA DIGITAL (MD) STATUS APPLICATIONS 

 
 

Dear Esteemed Clients, 
 
We would like to express our sincere appreciation for the overwhelming response and 
interest in the MD Status.  
 
However, due to this extraordinary volume, we anticipate that the processing time for MD 
Status applications will be longer than usual. This is to ensure that each application 
receives the attention it deserves, with thorough review and consideration, to maintain a 
fair and transparent process. 
 
Rest assured, our dedicated team is working diligently to process each application as 
efficiently as possible, and we kindly request your patience and understanding during this 
period. 
 
For any urgent inquiries or concerns regarding your MD Status application, please feel 
free to reach out to our team at clic@mdec.com.my. 
 
ISSUED BY MALAYSIA DIGITAL ECONOMY CORPORATION SDN BHD (MDEC)  
28 JUNE 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


